
We provide a full range of 
general and cosmetic dental 
care for your entire family.

 Whitening
 Cosmetic Dentistry
 - Veneers
 - Porcelain onlays
 - Crowns
 - Tooth colored “white” fillings
 - Stain removal
 Tooth Replacement
 - Bridges
 - Implants
 - Dentures and partials
 Children’s Dentistry
 Dental Health Maintenance
 Cold Sensitivity Treatment
 Emergency Services

Barth and D
anner G

eneral D
entistry

W
ashington M

edical Arts Building
539 Egg H

arbor Road, Suite 4
Sew

ell, N
ew

 Jersey 08080

O
ur N

ew
est 

N
ew

sletter In
sid

e!

newsletter # january 201948

P
R

S
R

T
 S

T
D

U.S. POSTAGE
P
A
ID

V
ineland, N

J
P

erm
it # 353



Welcome to Our Newsletter!

We have used our Newsletter 
to share dental health news 
and news of our practice for 
over 30 years.  We are using 
Newsletter #48 to focus on 
the latest news from our 
practice. Many of our past 
Newsletters and much more can be found on 
our website at barthanddanner.com

Construction Update

The new eight story parking garage is now 
visible at our neighbor, Jefferson Washington 
Township Hospital (formerly Kennedy 
Hospital).  This project is to be completed by 
Spring 2019, followed by a new patient tower 
and new main entrance from Egg Harbor 
Road to be completed Spring 2021.  We are 
looking forward to finally having a long-term 
improvement in the parking situation at the 
healthcare complex. 

Smile: Another Computer Upgrade

Our newest computer system has expanded 
our front office and dental record keeping 
abilities as well as adding increased security 
for your personal information.  We appreciate 
your patience as we take a few minutes to 
confirm that all of your information is accurate 
and that we have an updated photo of you.

Professional News

Dr. Danner and Dr. Barth have been recognized 
numerous times in recent years as Top 
Dentists.  Most recently, Dr. Danner was listed 
in the June issue of South Jersey Magazine.

A Note from Dr. Barth

Over the past six months as my patients 
have come in for their regular checkups and 
cleanings, I have mentioned that I would be 
retiring before they returned for their next 
regular checkup. Many folks had already 
read about my planned retirement in our last 
newsletter and were ready with a wide range 
of comments such as: “No! You can’t retire!”  
“Could you just practice one day a week, like, 
forever?”  “Put a chair in your garage and I will 
come to your house.”  “You look too young to 
retire” (I like that one!). And of course, many 
“Best Wishes,” “Good Luck,” and “Thank you.”

In fact, I should be the one saying “Thank you!” 
to all the wonderful patients and families that 
have supported me over the past 35 years by 
recommending us and helping our practice 
grow.  Over the 40 years of my career in 
dentistry, I have met many wonderful people 
and worked with many outstanding staff.  I am 
very grateful for the career I have had.  

Retiring is made easier by knowing that our 
patients will continue to receive excellent care 
from Dr. Danner and our staff.  (Dr Danner will 
continue to be my dentist!)

Thank you and best regards,

George A. Barth, DMD

A Note from Dr. Danner

Over the many years that Dr. Barth and I have 
worked together, I have had the opportunity 
to meet many of his patients.  I look forward to 
seeing those that I have not met as yet.  As you 
can see from the new office hours listed in this 
newsletter, we will continue to offer convenient 
morning, afternoon and evening hours and will 
always welcome new patients.

Even though we will all be adjusting to the 
changes at our office, we will never change our 
commitment to providing the best dental care 
to you and your family.  

Looking forward to seeing you soon,

Mark. J. Danner, DMD


